
1 
 

INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION 
MINUTES 

Regular Meeting of September 23, 2020 at 7:30 p.m. 
 

Zoom Meeting   
Website link: 

https://zoom.us/j/92830674693 
Call-in Number:  1 (646) 558-8656  

Meeting ID:  928 3067 4693 
 

These Minutes are subject to Approval by the Inland Wetland Commission 

 
Present:  Sharon Salling, Mike McCabe, Suzanne Guidera 
 
Staff Present:  Steve Hnatuk, Land Use Officer, Dawn Fried, Clerk 
 
Ms. Salling opened the meeting at 7:31 p.m. 
 
Pending Application 
 
Application IW #20-20 by Donna and Roger Ball, property located at 20 Saw Mill Road for pond 
dredging. 
 
Ms. Salling began the meeting by stating there would not be a quorum and therefore no vote.  The 
Commission will hold a Special Meeting next week to vote on the application, the date and time to be 
determined. 
 
Ms. Salling asked the Commissioners if they had any questions for the applicant. 
 
Mr. McCabe stated that he was satisfied with the alternate location for the dredged materials as long 
as there were no wetlands.   
 
Mr. Hnatuk confirmed the new location was not a wetland area. 
 
Mr. McCabe stated his only concern had been the location of the dredged materials.   Now that there is 
an alternative location he is onboard.  
 
Ms. Guidera and Ms. Salling concurred with Mr. McCabe and stated that as long as the outstanding 
issues are resolved they too are onboard. 
 
Ms. Salling stated they will defer the vote to the Special Meeting next week. 
 
Ms. Salling thanked Ms. Ball for the property owner’s permission of the materials.  
 
Due to no quorum the Commission requested a continuation of Application IW #20-20.    

https://zoom.us/j/92830674693
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APPROVAL OF MINUTES for the Regular Meeting of September 9, 2020 
 
Mr. McCabe found no substantive errors.  The Commission will vote on the minutes at the next 

meeting. 

OTHER BUSINESS 

The Commission had a brief discussion on the “Land Use Academy Basic Training” class that is offered 

on-line by Bruce Hyde with UCONN.  Mr. Hnatuk stated the PowerPoint presentation is worthwhile. 

ADJOURNMENT 
 
With no additional business, Mr. McCabe moved to adjourn.  Ms. Guidera seconded.  All in favor.  The  
meeting of September 23, 2020 was adjourned at 7:42 pm.   
 
Respectfully Submitted, Dawn Fried 


